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Dear President Lukashenka,

I am writing you to express my concern about Viachaslau Sukharko and Aliaksandr Zhylnikau. The Minsk City Court sentenced them to death on 20 January 2018 after their sentences of life imprisonment were quashed on appeal. 

I strongly urge you to halt any planned executions and immediately commute the death sentences of Viachaslau Sukharko and Aliaksandr Zhylnikau and all others sentenced to death in Belarus. While I am not seeking to downplay the seriousness of the crimes committed, research shows that the death penalty does not have a unique deterrent effect and it is the ultimate denial of human rights.

I therefor call on you to establish an immediate moratorium on executions with a view to abolishing the death penalty. Belarus remains the only country in Europe and Central Asia which continues to apply the death penalty.

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. I am kindly awaiting your reply.

Yours sincerely,

(Naam, adres)
